December 2017





Elementary School Principal News

Cannon Falls

By: Jennifer Chappuis

Cannon Falls Elementary School

1020 East Minnesota Street Cannon Falls, MN 55009

> Phone: (507) 263-6800 option 4

> (507) 263-4888

E-mail:

"On regular start days, please do not drop off your children until 7:45 am, unless they are eating breakfast in the cafeteria."

Upcoming Events

- PLC Early Release -12/13 (12:50 pm)
- 5th grade Band Concert - 12/18
- PTO Meeting 1/11 (6:30 pm)
- NO SCHOOL -12/25-1/1

CFES News:

Trimester 2 begins Monday, Dec. 4th. Report cards will be sent home on Friday, Dec. 8. Please contact your child's teacher if you have any questions regarding the report cards.

Our annual PTO Santa visit is on Saturday, Dec. 9th (9:00-11:00) in the CFES Cafeteria. Students will be able to take a picture with Santa chappuis.jennifer@cf.k12.mn.us and make various crafts. The Cannon Falls Library will also be here for their holiday shopping spree.

> The CFHS National Honor Society Food Drive will take place during the week of Dec. 18 - 22. Students can bring in non-perishable food items to their classrooms. All food will be donated to our local food shelf.

Please note...

Our PLC early release this month will be on December 13th. Students will be released at 12:50 pm. Please make note of these days. The school calendar can be found on the district website. If you need after school care on PLC days, you will need to register 2 weeks in advance for Cannon Kids by contacting Sara Siltala-Choban at:

siltala-choban.sara@cf.k12.mn.us.

ALL visitors must register in the school office. If you are dropping your child off, please just drop them off in the office and allow them to walk to class on their own.

The 5th grade Holiday Band Concert will be on Monday, Dec. 18 at 6:15 pm in the HS Auditorium.

Parent's Night Out is Friday, Dec. 1st! The CFHS Student Council and adult chaperones invite you to drop off your PreK - 5th grade students from 6:00-9:00 pm at the CCC (CF Community Center) for a night of crafts, games, and movies. Kids can wear pajamas! The cost is \$10 per kid (\$30 max per family)

If you want to get updates of the great things happening at CFES, remember to follow us on Twitter @jchappuiscf.

SAVE THE DATES: 2017-2018 Music **Programs:**

5th Grade Band 12/18 & 5/22

5th Grade Vocal 2/15

3rd Grade 3/22

1st & 2nd Grade 4/19

4th Grade 5/3

If you are looking for schoology log-in assistance please contact Amy Dombeck at

dombeck.amy@cf.k12.mn.us

The CFES Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) has provided many great things for the school as well as put on many great events over the years. Please consider joining us for the next meeting on Thursday, Jan. 11th at 6:30pm in the Media Center. Visitors are always welcome!

-Mrs. Chappuis